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Subject: Comprehensive Plan

From: Elleanor Crown  
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 1:43 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan 

I would like to add my voice to that of Jeff Crockett and others who are dismayed to see how 
unsupportive the Plan is for historic districts.  Historic districts are not the enemy of density or 
affordability.  They are one of the elements that contribute to the appeal of our city and they support the 
history and the diversity of Ann Arbor.   
What appears to be a movement to undermine the historic districts in order to meet other goals of the 
city is ill-considered and unnecessary.  Please include  language that supports historic districts into the 
Comprehensive Plan. 
Thanks you, Elleanor Crown 

--  
Elleanor H. Crown, Ph.D. 
Secretary, Alpha of Michigan Chapter, Phi Beta Kappa 
LSA Honors 
1330 Mason Hall 
University of Michigan 
Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1027 
Voice 734-761-8337 (please leave voicemail) 
Fax: 734-763-6553 


